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CFN’s Matt Gaspers joined Dr. Taylor Marshall today to discuss the Synod on Synodality,
which Pope Francis officially opened last Sunday (Oct. 10) in Rome following a “Moment of
Reflection” held the previous day. According to the official Vademecum (Handbook)
published by the Vatican, “the diocesan phase of the Synod will begin on Sunday, October
17, 2021.”

Is the Synod on Synodality connected to the infamous St. Gallen Mafia? Does it constitute a
de facto Vatican III? Dr. Marshall and Mr. Gaspers discuss these questions and much more
during the show:

https://www.synod.va/en.html
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/homilies/2021/documents/20211010-omelia-sinodo-vescovi.html
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/en/bollettino/pubblico/2021/10/09/211009a.html
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/en/bollettino/pubblico/2021/10/09/211009a.html
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/it/bollettino/pubblico/2021/09/07/0541/01166.html
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/it/bollettino/pubblico/2021/09/07/0541/01166.html
https://onepeterfive.com/the-weapon-of-the-st-gallen-mafia-is-synodality/

